
 

Santa Rosa Junior College  

Annual Giving Tree 

Program 
 

You can help make the children of our SRJC students’ lives brighter this holiday 
season! 

 
It is that time of year to start our annual Giving Tree donation drive donating at 

this link below 

https://give.santarosa.edu/givingtree 

 
We will take these generous donations and purchase gift cards the students have 

requested from an online form.  
Then the students will pick up their gift cards for their children in time for the 

holidays. 
The Giving Tree program is a county wide annual program organized by the 

Volunteer Center of Sonoma County and with their support the program was 
implemented and supported by the Classified Senate at Santa Rosa Junior College 

for only our college community. The college and outside community have been 
supporting this event for SRJC since 1994 and we have been fortunate to fulfill 
every wish. This has been made possible, by classified professionals and others 

volunteering and the financial support from all of you. 
We hope to fulfill those wishes again this year. 

At SRJC, the Giving Tree Event helps support our SRJC student’s children in these 
designated programs: CalWORKs, Children’s Center, Disability Resources, EOPS, 

Foster Students, Second Chance Program and Southwest Center. 
You can help make a child’s holiday season brighter.  

Please help our most in need student’s children. Click on this link and donate 
now! 

https://give.santarosa.edu/givingtree 
Thank you for your gift! 

Blessings for a wonderful Holiday Giving Season in a year that needs hope! 
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